
 

 

 
 
 

 
Friday, 31 December 2010 
 
City Hall, Franklyn Annex, and other City of Nanaimo 
business offices will be closed on Monday, January 3, 
2011 for the New Year’s Statutory Holiday. 
 
See the Holiday Schedule for Recreation Facilities and 
Activities open during the New Year’s Weekend. 
 
 

Happy New Year! 

http://www.nanaimo.ca/assets/Departments/Parks~Rec~Culture/Christmas%20facilities%20Schedule.pdf
http://www.nanaimo.ca/EN/main/departments/parks-recreation-culture/CommunityEvents/ParksAndRecSpecialEvents.html

